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January 12, 2018

Notice to Residents:

Re: Noise Bylaw Exemption Sunday, January 14, 2018

North America Construction {1993) Ltd. (NAC) is constructing the Secondary Treatment Upgrade Project
for the Regional District of Nanaimo's Greater Nanaimo Pollution Control Centre at 4600 Hammond Bay
Road. Scheduled activities require overnight work to take advantage of a period of low flow and allow us
to modify two existing concrete chambers while flow is shut down.

The City of Nanaimo has granted NAC a Noise Bylaw exemption te complete night work from Sunday,
January 14, 2018 at 10:00 pm to Monday, January 15, 2618 at 7:00 am. Neighbouring residents may
notice noise and light during this time.

We foresee this work to be minimal and not take up the entire period we are requesting, but given the
nature of this work we would like to ensure we have no time constraints. Construction work may involve
our telehandler equipment, excavators, and small cutting/grinding/drilling tools etc.

While we may request future Noise Bylaw exemptions, we will make efforts to keep construction
activities within the regular construction hours.

Please call me to discuss if you need any further information. | may be reached at 250-751-4262,

Thank you,

Phillip Longo

Project Coordinator
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